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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 596/2016 

 

Date: 24th October 2016 

 

Garcia in London for "Brexit" Related Meetings 
 

The Deputy Chief Minister Dr Joseph Garcia arrived in London on Sunday night for a full day of 

meetings today Monday. 

 

These all relate to ongoing work following the decision taken by the United Kingdom to leave the 

European Union. 

 

The Deputy Chief Minister's itinerary includes a meeting on "Brexit" matters at the new United 

Kingdom Department for Exiting the European Union. 

 

Earlier today Dr Garcia exchanged views on the subject and held discussions with the UK 

Federation of Small Businesses. 

 

The Deputy Chief Minister is accompanied by the Attorney General Michael Llamas, UK 

Representative Dominique Searle and Principal Secretary Caine Sanchez. 


